
 

VESPER  
SNOWDRIFTERS 
  NEWSLETTER – FEBRUARY 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

MEETING DATES 
 

February 10, 2022 

March 10, 2022 

April 14, 2022 

 

7:30 PM 

Refreshments Provided 

 

Vesper Community Center 

5032 Benson Ave 

Vesper, WI  
 

President: 

Dave Straka 

dstraka@live.com 

Home (715) 569-4034 

Cell (715) 459-2986 

 

Vice President: 

Justin Dahl 

Justindahl91@hotmail.com 
 

Treasurer: 

Connie Verjinsky 

cverjinsky@wctc.net 

Cell (715) 459-4865 

 

Secretary: 

Kimberly Stimac 

gkpmstimac@live.com 

Cell (715) 572-1451 

Like us on Facebook! 

 
Like and follow us on Facebook:  

CURRENT TRAIL CONDITIONS 

 
Visit 

https://www.travelwisconsin.com/sno

wreport/snowmobile/ for up-to-date 

trail conditions! 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

CLUB MEETING 
FEBRUARY 10, 2022 @ 7:30 PM 

Layla’s Pub has been donating the 
refreshments for our meetings.  
 Please stop in and thank Layla! 

 

VINTAGE SNOWCROSS RACES 
FEBRUARY 5, 2022 @ 9:00 am 

Kandy Kane Park in Arpin 
Want to volunteer?   

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FEBRUARY 5, 2022!!! 
Volunteers who work for 2 or more hours get free admission! 
 $8 Admission – 8:00 Registration Begins – 10:00 Races Start 

    Volunteers for Concessions:            Volunteers for Beer Sales: 
    2 – Ticket Collectors               1 – UTV Driver 
    2 – Wrapping Sandwiches        1+ – Ticket Collector/Distributor 
    2 – Wrapping Hotdogs 
    2 – Hot Chocolate    

We need the most workers from 10:30 – 1:00 for the busy lunch hour. 
Contact Dave or Kim to sign up! 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION 
Single Membership - $20 
Family Membership - $30 

Please pay membership dues at meetings or contact Connie to make arrangements. 
Want your newsletter by email?  Please email Kim to add you to the email group. 

 

 

 

TRAIL MAINTENANCE REPORTING 
Anyone who is providing trail maintenance, WRITE IT DOWN. Include the time & trail 
name you worked on & email that to Beth @ mom.kissinger@gmail.com. 

 

– THANK YOU! – 
Thank you to everyone who helped with cleanup after the storm. 

Signs were knocked over and under the snow.  We need to make sure the 
signs in the farmer’s fields are picked up.  It’s very important to keep track of 

where you put all of your signs and verify they have been collected. 

– SIGN TIP – 
Using conduit for your signs and they keep on turning?  Flatten the end you 

stick in the ground by hammering it flat! 
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